
 

Year 6 SATs 

We will be holding a meeting for families about the upcoming 

Year 6 SATs on Tuesday 13th February at 2:45pm in the hall. This 

will provide information about preparation for the SATs tests as 

well as the structure and timings for that week. Please do come 

along so we can share information to support your child. 

 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to everyone who attended parents evening, it was 

our best turn out yet! We loved seeing and hearing all of the 

fantastic things that your children have achieved this year so 

far. Thank you for your continued support. 

Upcoming Events 

Monday 12th February – Reception, Yr 1 and 

Yr 2 Early years reading meeting for parents 

2.45pm  

Tuesday 13th February – Yr 6 SATs meeting for 

parents 2.45pm 

Tuesday 13th February – Pancake day 

Wednesday 14th February – Valentine day 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 

Monday 29th April - Rise Voices for Year 4 

 

 

School Attendance 

The table shows attendance for week ending 
9th February 2024 

Class Attendance % 

Reception 93.3% 

Year 1 92.41% 

Year 2 93.45% 

Year 3 97.69% 

Year 4 90.83% 

Year 5 96.15% 

Year 6 92.9% 

Total 93.87% 

 

Congratulations go to Year 3 for the highest 

attendance of 97.69% 

 

This week at Belgrave we have been 

celebrating safer internet day. This special 

celebration, which takes place in February of 

each year, aims to raise awareness of a safer 

and better internet for all, and especially for 

children and young people. 

 


